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Agenda Item No. 3 
South Ayrshire Council 

 
List of Planning Applications for Regulatory Panel (Planning) Consideration on 1st February 2024 

 
List 
No. 

Reference  
Number Location Development Applicant Recommendation 

1. 22/01039/APPM 
Mr Alastair McGibbon 
 
(Objections) 
 
https://publicaccess.south-
ayrshire.gov.uk/online-
applications/applicationDetails.do
?keyVal=RMX645BDH4W00&acti
veTab=summary  
 

Land At 
Woodhead Road 
Coylton 
South Ayrshire 
 
 
 

Change of use of agricultural 
land to form holiday lodge style 
caravan park and associated 
drainage, access road and site 
infrastructure 

Montgomery Forgan 
Associates 

Refusal 
 
 
 

2. 23/00261/FURM 
Mr Craig Iles 
 
(Objections) 
 
https://publicaccess.south-
ayrshire.gov.uk/online-
applications/applicationDetails.do
?keyVal=RSDDZKBDJS800&acti
veTab=summary  
 

Corton 
A77T From Bankfield 
Roundabout - B7034 
Junction 
Ayr 
South Ayrshire 
 
*APPLICATION NO LONGER BEING 
CONSIDERED AT THIS MEETING* 
 
 

Application to modify 
conditions 1, 4, 5, 6, 9, 10, 11, 
12, 14, 19, 20, 25, 33, 38, 40, 
48, 57, 58, 62, 70 and to delete 
conditions 8, 15, 18, 21 and 29 
of the existing planning 
permission (Ref: 
14/00220/PPPM) 

Allanvale Homes 
(Prestwick) Ltd 

Refusal 

3. 23/00345/APPM 
Mr Craig Iles 
 
(Objections) 
 
https://publicaccess.south-
ayrshire.gov.uk/online-
applications/applicationDetails.do
?keyVal=RTYSN6BDKJ400&activ
eTab=summary  
 

Corton 
A77T From Bankfield 
Roundabout - B7034 
Junction 
Ayr 
South Ayrshire 
 
*APPLICATION NO LONGER BEING 
CONSIDERED AT THIS MEETING* 
 
 

Application for Planning 
Permission (PP) for a retail led 
mixed use development (Use 
Classes - 1 (retail - 
comparison, convenience, and 
bulky goods/garden centre), 3 
(food and drink), sui generis 
(drive thru and petrol filling 
station facilities)) with 
associated infrastructure, 
landscaping and engineering 
works 

Allanvale Homes 
(Prestwick) Ltd 

Refusal 
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